
PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE 
TOWN OF REDINGTON SHORES 

REGULAR MEETING 

January 24, 2024 – 5:00 P.M. 
Minutes 

Town Hall- 17425 Gulf Blvd. 

Redington Shores, FL 33708 
  

CALL TO ORDER – The meeting was called to order at 5PM by Chair Loretta Fricks 

ROLL CALL – In attendance were Loretta Fricks, Cathy Sypniewski, Emily Schrader, 

Marie Palena and Ginger McQuigg 

Audience: Rob Francour and Christy Herig 

OLD BUSINESS 

1. Nature Park: Herbicide down and dead plants come out in February along with 2 dead Queen 
Palms. Discussion followed on banners that committee wanted to suggest for the park to show 
the progress and different stages while keeping in mind that banners could be reused for other 
projects if they were not specific to this project. After many ideas and discussion, it was decided 
that the main banner will say Renewing Our Town with the Town Logo on the banner. This will be 
presented to the Town Administrator. 
The next banner may denote that the plants are Florida Friendly. Also want to add a QR code on 
the banners to allow the public to see the entire project. Ginger shared some ideas for small signs 
to be used around the park to keep people’s interest in what is going on and to add some fun to 
the project. 

2. Beach Access Signs: The committee looked at some examples of what other towns along the 
Gulf Coast are using to see if any of their set ups fit what the committee was trying to accomplish 
by aggregating the necessary signs. Loretta to obtain the numbers for the various beach 
accesses that the Town uses so that we can easily refer to them. 

NEW BUSINESS 

1. Town Bulletin Boards: Ginger discussed some ideas for making those look better. Maybe even have a 
contest for local artists to decorate them so that they look beachy and better. Christy Herig shared what 
some other beach communities had done along those lines. The bulletin boards will be discussed at next 
meeting which will be February 14th at 5PM, 

MISCELLANEOUS 

It was announced that the Big C meeting will be held on Wednesday at 8:30 if anyone wishes to attend. 

ADJOURNMENT The meeting was adjourned at 6 PM 

“Persons are advised that, if they decide to appeal any decisions made at this meeting, they will need a 
record of the proceedings, and, for such purpose, they may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the 



proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be 
based.” 

“The Town maintains a tape recorder for all public hearings.  In the event that you wish to appeal a 
decision, the tape may or may not adequately ensure a verbatim record of the proceedings.  Therefore, 
you may wish to provide a court reporter at your expense.” 

  

 

 


